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Dear parents/carers, 

 

We have taken the decision to repeat the previous protocol for the Strike Action day this 

Wednesday, 1st March 2023. 

 

We are open as usual on Wednesday 1st March for all classes except our very youngest 

in Brainy Bunnies. All parents have been phoned if they are required to make other 

arrangements.  

 

All other classes in all other year groups will remain open as normal. 

The strike action by members of the National Education Union (NEU) are happening because of a 

national dispute between the unions and the government over teachers’ pay, and not because of 

any issues at our school or LiFE Multi Academy Trust. 

 

We learnt during lockdown that our children are happiest, safest and learn better in their usual 

classes with their usual routines and we are committed to providing a safe, secure environment 

for our pupils and delivering high-quality teaching. 

We cannot guarantee that this will be the same decision we make for the remainder of the strike 

action days which are Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023 but we will update you 

nearer the time on this. 

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy and LiFE Multi Academy Trust remain committed to providing 

a safe and secure environment for our pupils and delivering high-quality teaching.  

If you have any questions, please contact Dale George via the office number or email. 

Kind regards, 

 

Amelia Smith 

Headteacher 


